
Board Report – OHS 

 

Ozona High School has 189 students enrolled.  Class sizes are as follows:  50 - 9th, 48 - 10th,  
41 - 11th, 50 -12th.  FYI – we turned in 211 to the UIL in October of 2009. 
 
We hosted our annual UIL Academic meet on Friday, January 7, 2011.  There were 16 schools 
entered.  Ozona finished 4th in team standings. Ozona students placing were: 
 

Computer Science 
1st – Jayce Logan, 2nd – Duncan Knox, 3rd – Jerrod duBois, 4th – Vivian Medina, 5th – Cris 
Taylor and 6th – Cuatro Jones.  Ozona also placed 1st as a team. 

 
Headline Writing 
4th – Chris Cantu, 5th – Duncan Knox. 

 
Ready Writing 
1st – Duncan Knox, 2nd – Chris Cantu 

 
Our Debate Meet will be held at OMS on Saturday, January 15, 2011. 
 
The Lady Lions have started district play in basketball and the Lions will start on Friday, January 
14 in Sonora. 
 
Susie duBois and several staff members have visited some homes of students to give assistance 
and make them aware of their child’s needs at school.  She reports that it has been very 
positive and eye opening. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
- BWG 

 
 
 
 
 


